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HAPPY NEW YEAR ! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



The staff at Grandma’s Pantry would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your patronage during the past 

year.  We appreciate each and every customer who walks 

through our doors and those who connect with us online. 

Serving our customers, with excellent service and products, is 

our top priority.  As we look ahead to this new year, we 

remain ready to help you stock your pantry from Grandma’s 

Pantry. 

Grandma’s Pantry is one of seventeen stores located at the 

Shenandoah Heritage Market in Harrisonburg, VA.  Check out 

the Market and its variety of shops at 

www.shenandoahmarket.com. As always, Grandma’s Pantry 

has our own website and we are always ready to ship bulk 

food products to meet your needs.  Find us online at 

www.GrandmasPantryVa.com .  Whenever you order from us, 

we will personally call you to confirm your order and to 

inform you about the most economical shipping rate available.   

Grandma’s pantry would also like to invite you to become 

a fan on our Facebook page. It’s a great place to get to know 

us better.  Watch for exciting happenings that you can get 

involved in.  We will be looking for you! 

The staff at Grandma’s Pantry wishes you a Happy New 

Year and we look forward to serving you in 2010. 
 

 

 

“So, whatever you eat or drink, or whatever you do,  
do all to the glory of God.”  (I Cor. 10:31) 


